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Galloway, N.J. – The Mr. and Mrs. Fred Winslow Noyes Foundation and The Noyes Museum of 
Art today announced the transfer of ownership of the art museum and artwork, both formerly 
located in the Oceanville section of Galloway, to Stockton University. The Noyes Foundation will 
continue to provide annual bequests to the university, primarily to support art acquisition. 
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Photo caption: 

Christine McCullough, president of the Noyes Museum board, Stockton President Harvey 
Kesselman and Michael Hyett, president of the Noyes Foundation board, sign the agreement as 
Philip Ellmore, chief development officer and executive director of the University Foundation 
looks on at right. Also present at the ceremony were, standing from left: Marie Ricci, executive 
legal assistant of Office of General Counsel, Michael Cagno, executive director of the Noyes 
Museum, Lisa Honaker, dean of the School of Arts and Humanities, and Susan Davenport, 
executive vice president of the university and chief of staff. 
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